
Come along and test your car and your driving talent and improve  
your skills at the multi-club hillclimb at the best hillclimb track in Australia  

– Bryant Park, operated by Gippsland Car Club (GCC).

The track configuration to be used for this event is still TBA – will be announced in the 
Supp Regs, which will be at www.gippslandcarclub.com.au/suppregs.html about mid-July.  

Entries are not usually taken on the day. Please forward your entry to 
The Secretary, Gippsland Car Club Inc. (see address in Supp Regs).

Entry fee is $90/driver, with Juniors (under 18 on the day) $45. The number of runs  
each competitor is given will be determined by the number of entrants, and will be 

announced at the Drivers’ Briefing. Full canteen service will be available. 

Meet: Bryant Park, Bill Schultz Drive, Newborough

At: 8.00am: scrutineering starts | 10.00am: event starts

Bring: •	a motor sport helmet to the appropriate standard
•	a fire extinguisher with metal restraining strap/clip and solid mount - 

no self-tappers into plastic. The Club sells good mounts - see: 
www.tpfonline.com.au/mazdamx-5club/?accesskey=A7C7F511

•	your current MX-5 Club membership card, current CAMS L2S licence  
– all essential to get on the track!

If your car does not still have the standard two-stage standard bonnet 
catch, contact Peter Ferguson for further info.

More 
info?

Peter Ferguson	 0419 108 128  |  eastern@mx5vic.org.au o 
John Bryant (GCC)	 0439 741 473
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